
Peer Mentorship Program at GLHS: Post-Program Survey  
 

Please mark the box next to the response which is the most accurate in describing your 
experience the past year with the Peer Mentorship Program at GLHS. Please answer each 
question by only marking one box for questions 1 – 5. For questions 6 – 8, write one to five 
sentence responses.  
 

1. What has been your role within this program over the past academic year?  
 
School Employee/Staff ☐ Senior Mentor ☐ Freshman Mentee ☐ 
 

2. Do you think that the program has been successful in increasing school connectedness, 
communication, and comfortability amongst students and staff?  
 

Strongly Disagree ☐  Disagree ☐ Unsure/Neutral ☐ Agree ☐ Strongly Agree ☐ 
 

3. Do you think that the program has helped ease the transition from middle to high school 
for freshmen students? 

 
Strongly Disagree ☐  Disagree ☐ Unsure/Neutral ☐ Agree ☐ Strongly Agree ☐ 
 

4. Do you think the program has reduced the negative aspects associated with high school 
transitioning, including academic and social stress and conflicts? 

 
Strongly Disagree ☐  Disagree ☐ Unsure/Neutral ☐ Agree ☐ Strongly Agree ☐ 
 

5. Would you recommend that GLHS continues the program next year?  
 
Strongly Disagree ☐  Disagree ☐ Unsure/Neutral ☐ Agree ☐ Strongly Agree ☐ 
 

6. What are the greatest strengths you would say to program has?  
______________________________________________________________________________ 
______________________________________________________________________________ 
 

7. What are some weaknesses you observed about the program in the last year?  
______________________________________________________________________________
______________________________________________________________________________ 
 

8. What suggestions do you have for how the program can improve? 
______________________________________________________________________________
______________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
Thank you so much for your support in the Peer Mentorship Program at GLHS, and thank you 
for taking time to respond to this survey!  
 


